
  

HMO and POS plans underwritten by Network Health Plan. Self-insured plans administered 
by Network Health Administrative Services, LLC. Y0108_1754-01-0323_C 

Dear Associate, 
 
As part of the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE), Network Health has been temporarily 
covering all COVID-19 vaccines, tests and treatments at no cost share. On January 30, 2023, the 
Biden Administration announced the PHE will end on May 11, 2023. This means as of May 12, 
2023, your plan will no longer cover COVID-19 tests and treatments at no cost share. Your plan 
will, however, continue to cover COVID-19 vaccines received at in-network providers at no cost 
share. 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Health and Human Services is offering free over-the-counter testing 
kits. Each month, each Wisconsin household is eligible for one free test kit containing five rapid 
antigen COVID-19 tests. You can request your free monthly test kit by visiting 
sayyescovidhometest.org. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, feel free to call our member experience team at the 
number on the back of your ID card. If you’d prefer to receive this type of communication 
electronically in the future, please sign up for the member portal at login.networkhealth.com. 
 
Thank you for being a Network Health member. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cara Techlin 
Director, Member Experience and Facilities 
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